Wednesday, September 15, 2021

Dear parent/guardian,
We hope this finds you well!

With fall just around the corner, the Banff Curling Club would like to invite your child(ren) to
participate in our weekly Youth Club starting on Wednesday, October 20th from 5:30pm-6:30pm.
This program is open to ages 6-18 years, and has a fall and winter intake, although youth are
welcome to register for the full season. While there is a membership fee of $25, Youth Club is
free-of-charge this season, made possible by fundraising efforts, including the Town of Banff’s
Community Grant program.

All participants will work through what they can of the Ready to Rock program in the fall, and/or
the Little Rock and Skills Awards program in the winter, where they learn, practice and gain new
skills each week. They are tested on the skills they’ve learned and there is space for an awards
ceremony on the last day of the fall and winter seasons complete with pizza party and fun
activity with the parents/guardians. Our instructors are experienced curlers and coaches who
bring their knowledge to the ice and offer weekly lessons in a safe, fun and social environment.

The only fee to participate is the $25 BCC Membership fee to cover personal protective
insurance, membership to Curling Alberta, Curling Canada and to go towards the seasons’ end
pizza party! To learn more about the program, please visit www.banffcurlingclub.ca > Curling

We will be hosting a family-friendly Open House / Learn 2 Curl session on Wednesday, October
6th evening (free), and we would like to invite your child(ren) to attend our free introduction to
Youth Club on Wednesday, October 13th from 6pm-8pm. Pre-registration is required for both
events. Visit us online to secure your spots, visit www.banffcurlingclub.ca > Curling > Register.

Questions? Please contact me directly!

Kindly,

Amberle Bocsy
Manager

Banff Curling Club
banffcurling@gmail.com
www.banffcurlingclub.com
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